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Dear Parents and Carers       5th October 2017 
 
Re: Year 5 Whitby Residential 
 
Due to the success of the last year’s residential trip, we have booked a 2 night residential to 
Whitby. We will stay at the highly recommended Sneaton Castle, Whitby from Monday 4th June 
2018 to Wednesday 6th June 2018  – for more information please go to 
www.sneatoncastle.co.uk.    
 
We will travel by minibus to Whitby but will make a stop off at York to learn first-hand about 
‘the pearl of York’ Margaret Clitherow, a great yorkshire saint. We will be having lunch in the 
park so your child will need to bring a packed lunch with them. If your child receives free school 
meals the school kitchen will provide one. Once in Whitby we will spend our time learning about 
St Hilda, the class saint of 5BP, visiting the beach and hunting for fossils.  
 
If you would like your child to attend this exciting residential then please complete and return 
the permission slip over leaf along with a non-refundable deposit of £20 by Monday 13th 
November 2017. Cheques should be made payable to St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School. The 
remaining balance of £75 will need to be paid by Monday April 16th 2018 (2 months before the 
trip). To alleviate the burden of payment we are happy to accept the balance in instalments by 
that date. 
 
We are at the early stages of planning the trip but please feel free to ask any questions and we 
will strive to answer them 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Palmer      
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